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April 22, 2019 
Annual Membership Invitation  

 
The North Carolina Breastfeeding Coalition appreciates your support through both new 
memberships and annual renewals.   Our annual membership runs from January 1 
through December 31 each year and individual dues are $20.00 per year.  New 
members are always welcome and we encourage current members to recruit friends 
and colleagues. You can submit your payment by online at ncbfc.org using the paypal 
function or via check (mail). Please complete the attached membership application if 
you are new or have a change of information. Please also consider joining the NC 
Lactation Consultant Association - membership is an additional $5. 
 
NCBC Meetings for 2019 run from 10am to 1pm and the schedule is posted on the 
website. You do not have to be a member to attend a meeting. All are welcome! (You do 
have to be a member to vote) 
Our next meeting will be June 20th in Wilmington. Please go to the website for 
additional information. 
 
We invite you to “like” our NCBC Facebook page. Doing so will keep you up-to-date with 
state and national news, new research, NCBC grants and news, and other important 
information related to breastfeeding.  
 
For more information on how your membership is helping to make a difference in the 
lives of families in North Carolina, we invite you to visit the North Carolina Breastfeeding 
Coalition website at http://ncbfc.org/  
 
Our website also has information on state and federal breastfeeding laws, breastfeeding 
news, statewide educational events, handouts for families, descriptions of the many 
NCBC projects underway and more.  
 
Thank you again, and we look forward to your continued support at our meetings and 
through your ongoing membership. 
Sincerely, 
 
Laura N Sinai MD, Membership 
ncbcmembership@gmail.com 
 
Dues and completed forms can be emailed to the above address or mailed to: 
Laura N Sinai MD, 8003 Cottontail Ct, Charlotte, NC 28270-9727 
 


